
 

 1 

 
 
Date:  February 27, 2023 
  
To:  Prospective Proposers 
  
From:   City of Cleveland, Department of Port Control 
   
Subject: Addendum No. 1 to Request for Proposal – Learning Management 

System   
 

 
Please be advised that the City of Cleveland, through its Director of the Department of 
Port Control (“Department”), hereby publishes Addendum No. 1 to the Request for 
Proposals – Learning Management System, dated January 25, 2023.   
 
This addendum serves as the response to change the time of the Request for Proposal 
deadline and the issuance of the addendum.   
 

 The statement submittal date has been changed from March 8, 2023 to March 
29, 2023. 

 

 The written response to inquiries has been changed from February 24, 2023 to 
March 13, 2023. 

 
 


